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It is an awful and disgusting idea to put nuclear waste near a Great Lake in Canada. Our fresh water is
our most precious and valuable resource and it's ridiculous to put that at risk. Find another spot, do
anything else that does not risk our ecosystems and populations surrounding the shores of one of the
biggest fresh water lakes in this beautiful country.

-A concerned Canadian citizen.

"Grow old but never grow out of the childhood innocence to believe."

Darla Contois 
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